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June 18th, 2020 - COVID-19 UPDATE 

 

As we continue to learn more about COVID-19, our team at Fountain Inn Dental wanted to                               

provide our patients with an update on our office policies and protocols regarding the                           

virus. Below are some of the more important measures you may want to familiarize                           

yourself with before your next appointment: 

 

● First and foremost, please reschedule your appointment if you are showing any                       

symptoms related to COVID-19. These may include shortness of breath, fever,                     

cough, body aches, and alterations in smell and/or taste. Please also consider                       

rescheduling if you are not showing symptoms but have been in contact with                         

someone in the past 2 weeks known or presumed to have COVID-19. Our team will                             

check your temperature (and the temperature of any persons with you) using a                         

contactless thermometer. If the readings are above 99.6 degrees Fahrenheit, we                     

will kindly ask you to reschedule your appointment. 

● If you are 18 years of age or older, we ask that you come alone to your dental                                   

appointment (certain exceptions apply with notice prior to appointment). Please                   

arrive at your scheduled appointment time (not early) and check in at the front                           

desk. After checking in, please use the provided hand sanitizer after                     

completing any required paperwork.  

● While you are waiting to be called back for your appointment, please use your                           

personal mask in the waiting room. If you forget to bring your own mask, one of                               

our team members will provide you a fresh mask and will kindly ask you to wear                               

it. 

● Upon checkout, we ask that you consider paying with a card instead of check or                             

cash so we can attempt to minimize transmission. We wipe the card keypad                         

thoroughly after each use. 

 

We would like to thank you for choosing our office for your dental care needs and we                                 

hope to continue to provide you and your family the best dental care as we work                               

through these difficult times. Please reach out to us at 864-601-9899 if you have any                             

questions or concerns regarding your upcoming dental appointments. 
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